
Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
 

15th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

BOYS’ FOOTBALL RALLY AT WICKHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………….. has been 

chosen to represent the school at the Football Rally to be held on Monday, 26th March 

between 1.00pm – 3.30pm at Wickham Primary School, Buddens Road, Wickham, PO17 

5HU.   Our teams will be playing against other local schools. 

 

We need to arrive at 12.45pm and the event finishes at approximately 3.30pm.  If you would 

like to come and support us please do so.  Please complete and return the slip below as 

soon as possible.   

 

Please ensure your child has shin pads, a drink and warm outer clothing.   

On this occasion we are not able to organise transport.   If you are unable to transport your 

child, please make alternative arrangements with family/friends.   Children can be collected 

from Swanmore Primary School at 12.30pm.   Please park in Wickham Community Centre 

Car Park and walk into Wickham Primary School.    

 

Sometimes photographs are taken of winning teams and other sporting action 

for use in local newspapers and display in schools, etc.  If you are not happy for 

your child to be involved in photographs please contact the school.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

J Paterson 

Headteacher 

 

Please return the form to the school office 

FOOTBALL RALLY AT WICKHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL ON MONDAY, 26th 

MARCH  

 

Child’s Name…………………………………………..        .Class………………………. 

 

I give permission for my child to compete in the Football Rally at Wickham Primary School 

on Monday, 26th March 

 

I understand I need to transport to and from the event.   

 

 

Signed (parent)………………………………… Date ……………………………………… 


